
Patrick Copas

From: Kripa Sharma <KSharma@ryde.nsw.gov.au>
Sent: Monday, 13 May 2019 2:56 PM
To: Patrick Copas
Subject: RE: HPE CM: Notification of Exhibition of the Lane Cove West Data Centre (SSD 9741).

Dear Patrick, 
 
I refer to your email below and wish to advise you that Council has no objection to the proposed development.  
 
Kind Regards, 
Kripa 
 
 
Kripa Sharma 
Client Manager 
DEVELOPMENT ASSESSMENT 
P  (02) 9952 8223 
E  KSharma@ryde.nsw.gov.au
W  www.ryde.nsw.gov.au  
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